
 

 

Early Start & Junior Infant 

Applications 

 
Applications for places in the academic year 

2018-19 are still taking place. 

To be eligible for Early Start a child must 

be 3yrs on the 1st September 2018 and less 

than 4years 7 months.  

 

To be eligible for Junior Infants a child 

must be 4yrs on the 1st September 2018. 

 

Applications should be accompanied by: 

1. Child’s birth certificate 

2. Your child’s PPS number (this can be 

found on your child’s medical card) 

These will be photocopied and returned to 

you immediately at the time of application 

3. Recent utility bill as proof of address  

 

 

Junior Infant  

Welcome Meeting 

 
All children starting Junior Infants 

next school year 2018-19 are invited with 

their parents at 2pm Friday May 25th to a 

short welcome meeting in the hall. This is the 

day the children visit their new classroom. 

We look forward to seeing you all soon. 

 

**Please note Child Safeguarding letter 

attached. 

 

 

 

 

 

First Confession 
 

As you know the 2nd Class children are 

receiving two sacraments this year:  

1. The Sacrament of Confession 

(Reconciliation) 

2. The Sacrament of the Eucharist 

(First Holy Communion) 

As you know the date for the First Holy 

Communion is Saturday 21st April. 

The date fixed for your child’s First 

Confession is Tuesday 13th March at 

7:30pm. We will remind you of this 

important date again nearer the time. 

Thank you,  

Sr Úna 

 

Children’s Clubs in the Area 

 
Dear Parents, the Parents’ Association are 

compiling a list of sport, music, dance clubs 

etc that are in the Bawnogue & Clondalkin 

area. This will be a great resource for the 

school community especially for new 

families.  

If you run a club or are connected to an 

organisation that you would like to be on our 

list please fill out the information below & 

drop it into Ms Neary HSCL. 

 
Name of Club: _________________________  

 
Address: ____________________________ 

 

Contact Person: _______________________  
 

Website/: ___________________________ 
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Adult Classes 

Knitting Classes 

 
Thursdays 9:15-11:00 

All levels are welcome! 

Beginners-Advanced  

Scoil Nano Nagle Parents’ Room 

Please talk to Ms Neary for more information 

------------------------------------------------- 

 

English Classes for Beginners 

Clondalkin Library 
Wednesdays  

Started Jan 17th for 10 weeks 6:30 

www.eventbrite.ie/e/english-classes-for-

beginners-tickets-41389930396?aff=es2 
 

 

Parent & Child Wellness Classes 
Started last Wednsday 31st January 

 6pm- 7 pm for 6 weeks  

Contact Karen on 087 9066423 

FB: Angel Whispers Karen 

Multicultural Wellness Education Facilitator 

Resolute Pilates Studio 2, Unit 19 Ace 

Enterprise Park, Bawnogue, D.22 

€60 (For a Parent & 1 Child) 

 
 

 

Week 5 Green Activities p. 26 

 
1. The Magic Number p.54 

2. Ball Alley p.49 

3. Potato Races p.53 

4. Treasure Chest p.55 

5. Family 3k walk/run/cycle 

Please make sure your child takes their 

activity journal in to school every day, as 

part of their homework. We hope you are 

filling out the Family Chart too!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Word Wizards Senior Infants

 
Parent-Child Activities 

 
 

Parents/grandparents/guardians are invited in 

to play language games with the children in 

Senior Infants.  

 

This is a great opportunity for parents and 

guardians to get involved directly in the 

children’s work at school.  

 

The project goes on for 4 weeks.  

  

Times: 9:10-10:00 

 

Mondays:Ms Johnston (2 weeks left) 

Tuesdays: Ms Kelly (1 week left) 

Wednesdays: Ms Flannelly (1 week left) 

Fridays:Ms Ronaghan/Ms Neary (1week left) 

 

For any queries talk to Ms Neary 

 (Home School teacher). 

 

We meet in the Parents’ Room in 

the prefabs at 9am.  
 

 

 

School Calendar 2018-19 
 

The school calendar for the next school year 

2018-19 has been uploaded on the school 

website. 

 

 

 


